
Notice of the  AIFUL’s IR Website URL Change

AIFUL Corporation (President and CEO Mitsuhide Fukuda) would like to inform you that we have changed 
the URL (domain) of our IR website.

Regarding the Future IR Website:

We are planning to consolidate the current IR website into the "AIFUL Group Site," which will communicate 
the group's vision, investor information, recruitment details, and more. The aim is to create a more user-
friendly and accessible IR website by renewing its content and design.
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Details of the Change:

■Scheduled Date: March 11, 2024 (Monday)

Previous URL: https://www.ir-aiful.com/

New URL:      https://www.aiful.co.jp/group/ir/

Accessing the previous URL will be automatically redirected to the new URL for a certain period. However, if 

you have saved the previous URL in your bookmarks (favorites), please update it to the new one.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your cooperation.

Please note:

The screen images are subject to change as they are still under development.

The renewal is scheduled for this autumn.

AIFUL Group will continue to strive for timely and comprehensive information dissemination to all stakeholders.
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